
 

 

Registration is now open for 2020 PWSS 
 

Come to Riverside County to gain knowledge of the innovative 
approaches taken to improve the safety of residents while  

exploring the beauty and bountiful desert area. 
 

For more information please visit the  
Riverside County  
PWSS website 

 
https://rctlma.org/trans/Seminar 

Or Contact Lisa Alexen at 951-955-6743, lalexen@rivco.org  
Maria Hernandez at 951-955-6744, mehernan@rivco.org  

 
 

Deadline to make your room reservation is Monday, April 6th 
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